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To

&=

0 3 attachments (1 MB)

1. CJCC Authorizing Legislation DC Code 22-4231 - 22-4235 (2022-FOIA-003).pdf; 2. CJCC MOA with OVSJG (2022-FOIA-
003).pdf; 3. BJS Grant Award Notice (2022-FOIA-003).pdf;

Mr. 5

This email is in response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request to the Criminal Justice
Coordinating Council (CJCC), received on November 8, 2021, to which we have assigned reference
number 2022-FOIA-002.

You requested 49 categories of records primarily pertaining to the use, legalization and black markets for
cocaine, ecstasy and marijuana.

Attached are three records that we believe are responsive to one aspect of your request, specifically:
“(1) formal and informal ties existing between your offices, the Los Angeles World Airport (LAWA), the
Department of Homeland Security (DHS), the Department of Justice (DOJ), the Department of Labor
(DOL) Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS), the Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration (TIGTA), the
Unites States Department of Agriculture (USDA) and the District of Columbia Government (DC.Gov).”

CJCC, which supports the work of criminal justice and juvenile justice agencies in the District of
Columbia, does not have any records that are responsive to the remainder of your request.

Please know that, under D.C. Official Code § 2-537 and 1 DCMR 412, you have the right to appeal this
letter to the Mayor or to the Superior Court of the District of Columbia. If you elect to appeal to the
Mayor, your appeal must be in writing and contain “Freedom of Information Act Appeal” or “FOIA
Appeal” in the subject line of the letter as well on the outside of the envelope. The appeal must include
(1) a copy of the original request; (2) a copy of any written denial; (3) a statement of the circumstances,
reasons, and/or arguments advanced in support of disclosure; and (4) a daytime telephone number, and
e-mail and/or U.S. Mail address at which you can be reached. The appeal must be mailed to: The
Mayor’s Correspondence Unit, FOIA Appeal, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 316, Washington,
D.C. 20004. Electronic versions of the same information can instead be e-mailed to The Mayor’s
Correspondence Unit at foia.appeals@dc.gov. Further, a copy of all appeal materials must be forwarded
to the Freedom of Information Officer of the involved agency, or to the agency head of that agency, if
there is no designated Freedom of Information Officer there. Failure to follow these administrative steps
will result in delay in the processing and commencement of a response to your appeal to the Mayor.

Sincerely,
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